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Drive-In Movie Planned Thursday at SWOSU
A drive-in movie is planned Thursday, November 19, on the Southwestern Oklahoma State University campus.

National Lampoon’s Christmas Vacation will be shown at 7 p.m. on the intramural field located just north of Mann Hall on the Weatherford campus.

 The SWOSU Student Government Association is hosting the free event for all students.
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